
 

 

 

23 April 2024 
 
Year 6 National Holocaust Workshop  
Thursday 27th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our WWII topic, the National Holocaust will be coming into school on Thursday 27th June to 
deliver a 4-hour workshop to our Year 6 children. The children will follow the story of a 10-year-old Jewish 
boy from Nazi Germany in 1938 to safety in England via the Kindertransport. Through the use of artefacts, 
pictures and video accounts, the children will develop their ability to analyse and interpret sources 
critically. They will also be challenged to think about choices and personal accountability in the face of 
prejudice and persecution.  
 
To cover the cost of the visit, we are asking for a contribution of £9.20 which is payable online using 
ParentPay. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may be required to cancel the 
experience.  
 
All payments must be received no later than Friday 7th June 2024.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr Campbell & Miss Walker 
Year 6 Class Teachers 


